
CHILDFLIGHT   2014 

On Wednesday 19th March, Lewhin and Tautoko  
were taken on a flight over Hamilton and Raglan  
in a light aircraft.  They had a wonderful time and  

got a new perspective of their world. 

Settling into their seats. 

Taxiing out! 

A great time had by all.  Thank you to our pilots. 


